
FCC Form 442, Question 4 – Attachment 
File No. 0014-EX-ST-2010 

 
 
This program is in support of a cooperative effort between the FAA and the Miami-Dade Police 
Department (MDPD) to operate a Honeywell Micro Air Vehicle (MAV) for purposes of police 
surveillance and reconnaissance in the Miami-Dade area.  Due to the proximity of these potential 
operations to local air traffic corridors in the Miami area, the FAA has requested a transponder 
type device be installed as required equipment on the MAV for operations in Miami.  In order to 
provide engineering support, Honeywell will also need to operate this transponder device at 
Honeywell’s test area to ensure proper MAV integration. 
 
 
The following are POCs for this joint FAA/MDPD effort: 
 

MDPD: 
Jesus Ramirez, Lieutenant 
Miami-Dade Police Department 
Aviation Unit 
1519 NW 79 Avenue 
Miami, FL 33126 
Phone: (305) 468-1207 
Fax: (305) 468-1211 
Email: jlramirez@mdpd.com
 

 
 Honeywell: 
 Erik Erben 
 Honeywell International Inc. 
 Systems Engineering 
 9201 San Mateo Blvd NE 
 Albuquerque, NM 87113-2227 
 Phone: (505) 828-5622 
 Email: erik.erben@honeywell.com
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